From: Mata, Gina M. [mailto:Gina.Mata@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 3:27 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: VRN SUMMIT - Little Rock, AR

Good Afternoon Steve,

Lt John Deane has returned from his VRN summit in Little Rock, Arkansas. All travel expenses were covered by BJA NTTAC (National Training and Technical Assistance Center) as stated in the previous emailed documents.  The city incurred no cost.  Thank you.

